
 
 
 

To all concerned stakeholders, 
 Asteria Corporation  

(TSE Prime Market: 3853) 
Contact: Yasuhisa Saito, CFO 

(Phone: +81-3-5718-1655) 
 

 

Notice Regarding A Decline in the Share Price of A Portfolio 
Company in the Corporate Investment Business 

Tokyo -- April 3, 2023 -- Asteria Corporation hereby announces that the share price of 
Gorilla Technology Group Inc., a portfolio company of our corporate investment business 
listed on the Nasdaq stock exchange in the U.S., fell sharply during trading on March 
31. The stock slumped to $4.80 per share as of March 31, 2023, from $11.79 per share as 
of March 30, 2023.  

Asteria is currently carefully examining the impact on our financial results. We will 
disclose the impact on our financial results, among other information, as soon as an 
investigation is complete. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reference : Asteria’s disclosure about the Nasdaq listing of Gorilla Technology Group Inc.  
https://ssl4.eir-parts.net/doc/3853/tdnet/2158600/00.pdf 
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